
NEWS RELEASE 

RANDSBURG ANNOUNCES DELISTING DATE 

Toronto, Ontario, October 9, 2018 – Randsburg International Gold Corp. (the “Company” or 

“Randsburg”) announces that, as previously disclosed in its news release of August 17, 2018, the 

Company applied for, and has now received, approval from the TSX Venture Exchange to delist its 

common shares, with delisting to take effect at the close of business on Friday, October 12, 2018. The 

Company received shareholder approval for the delisting, on a majority of the minority basis, at its annual 

general and special meeting held on September 26, 2018. In addition, the Company’s management 

withdrew its motion to approve the previously disclosed consolidation, and now intends to seek approval 

for a consolidation at its annual general and special meeting scheduled for November 14, 2018. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

RANDSBURG INTERNATIONAL GOLD CORP.  

“Randsburg International Gold Corp.” 

Michael Lerner 

CEO and Director  

(416) 710-4906 

 

Cautionary Statement and Forward Looking Information:  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

This News Release may contain forward-looking statements including, but not limited to, comments regarding the timing and 

content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, potential mineral recovery processes, etc. Forward-looking 

statements address future events and conditions and therefore involve inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ 

materially from those currently anticipated in such statement. Statements about, among other things, the proposed consolidation, 

are forward-looking information. These statements should not be read as guarantees of future performance or results. Such 

statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results, performance or 

achievements to be materially different from those implied by such statements. Although such statements are based on 

management’s reasonable assumptions, there can be no assurance that the consolidation will occur or that the requisite 
shareholder approval will be obtained for the consolidation. 

 


